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M  E  M  O  R  A  N  D  U  M 
 

 

 

DATE: June 26, 2024 

 

TO: Planning Commission 

 

FROM: Andrew Murillo, Development Project Manager, Development Services Department 

 

SUBJECT: Planning Commission meeting on June 27, 2024 – Item #2  

______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

The purpose of this memo is to note for the record, that the subject project is within the EMX-1 base 

zone, and not in the IL-2-1 base zone as noted in the hearing documents previously provided to the 

Planning Commission.  

 

The attached corrections are summarized below and submitted for the Planning Commission 

meeting on June 27, 2024, Item Number 2: 2499 Qualcomm - Project No. PRJ-1063668.  

 

1. Report to the Planning Commission: Any references to base zone IL-2-1 should refer to  

base zone EMX-1 instead.  

 

2. Attachment 3: Any references to base zone IL-2-1 should refer to base zone EMX-1 instead. 

 

3. Attachment 4: Any references to base zone IL-2-1 should refer to base zone EMX-1 instead. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (619) 557-7986 or JMurillo@sandiego.gov  

 

Sincerely,  

 
Andrew Murillo 

Development Project Manager  

 

CC:  

Project File  

Shannon Eckmeyer, Deputy City Attorney, Office of the City Attorney 


